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January 14, 2019 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Ms. Erica Beringer 
NBC Universal 
Email: Erica.beringer@nbcuni.com 
 
RE: 19-FOIA-013 Mokena Incident in November 2018 
 
Dear Ms. Beringer: 
  
We are in receipt of your request for information pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 
ILCS 140/1 et seq. (“FOIA”). 
 
On January 14, 2019, we received your request for a copy of the video recorded from the front of a 
Metra train that shows an incident that happened in Mokena at 191st Street in November 2018, when an 
SUV crossed train tracks moments before the oncoming train passed. (“Request”). Your Request is 
granted. 

 
In response to your Request, Metra’s Transportation department is providing you with front facing video 
retrieved from Metra Train No. 506, Cab Car No. 8577, which shows the incident that occurred on the 
morning of November 9, 2018, at 191st Street in Mokena, IL (“Responsive Document”). 
 
If we can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Angela K. Ollie 
Freedom of Information Officer 
FOIA@metrarr.com 
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642 
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